
-. COASTAL QUILTER'S GUILD
General Meeting March 11, 1998

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at 7:05 P.M. by Norah
McMeeking.141 members and 2 guests were in attendance.
Show and Tell was the first order of business.

Treasurer Susan West presented the budget.

Quilt Show report was given by Betty Kelley. She reviewed the information as in the
Newsletter.

Block of the Month - Karin Cooper conducted a drawing for the Amish blocks. They were won
by Lorraine Miner.

Nola Ferguson has boutique and Santa Barbara Fair applications available. She is looking for a
cash register to use at the show,

CHALLENGE QUILT - Lynn Laughrin distributed the rules for the 1998 challenge.

PROGRAM - Ellen Richardson asked' for volunteers for the silent auction in April.

MEMBERSHIP - Jan Inouye held the 10th anniversary drawing for block of the month
participation.

COMMUNITY QUILTS - Carol Barringer said the guild will provide lunch at the workshop in
April. She asked we think of community quilts as we gather or "goodies" for the silent auction.
She needs storage space for community quilt materials ..
Linda Karp&:nen - Julia Zgliniec will be asked if she could be available in May for quilt
appraisals. Information will follow in the newsletter.

WORKSHOP - Carol Meyer is now taking reservations for Zgliniec workshop in May.

After a short break, a delightful program was presented by Zena Thorpe.

Meeting adjourned at 9:20 P. M.
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